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The established Vocation School continues inspiring numerous individuals to learn about their chosen fields and excel in them as to-be professionals.
Moreover, the program gives them the needed support to sustain themselves in times of uncertainty under the aggression of the neighboring country. It allows them to change their life for the positive and gain confidence in a desperate situation.


In the pictures attached, you can see the newly graduated individuals from the Vocation school. They were part of the most recent group that completed its studies at the school. For the time being, the third group is starting to prepare for their classes, which will soon begin.


It is crucial to mention that when completing the course, the graduates receive the incredible skills they can utilize for their job and supplies they might need to help them grow in their chosen industry. They also receive a certificate of
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completion as a symbol of their hard work and perseverance. We celebrated their graduation with a small banquet ceremony.
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The gratitude of the graduated individuals is endless to all the people from Project AGAPE who seek to help them with any means necessary. We are thankful for your support and dedication to this God-given project.


Below you may see the link to a video where Nara Melkonyan talks about the Vocation school and how it came upon as part of addressing the humanitarian needs of the displaced people.
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 (
Country Director, Nara Melkonyan, has made a new request for assistance to enable displaced people to receive vocational training so that they can move toward self-sufficiency in their new homes. She has identified several folks that are interested in learning cosmetology. She also
 
foresees
 
that
 
some
 
people
 
might
 
want
 
to
 
learn
 
carpentry
 
or
 
open
 
a bakery. We want to encourage you to contribute to this new ministry opportunity. You can follow the links below to make your contributions.
)



Every Contribution Makes an Impact!
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Follow us!
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